g‘ Mercedes-Benz

Volker Mornhinweg

Executive Vice President
Head of Mercedes Benz Vans

The Honorable Nikki Haley
Governor

State of South Carolina
Statehouse

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

November 23, 2016

Dear Governor Haley,

| have recently heard the good news that President-elect Donald Trump has nominated you to
be the United States Ambassador to the United Nations, and | want to extend my sincere
congratulations to you as you undertake this critically-important appointment.

As you know, our decision to locate in South Carolina was because it is a globally-competitive
environment in which we can build a globally-competitive product. That is a direct result of
your leadership (and, for that, we are both proud and grateful}. | am confident the United
Nations will benefit from your leadership, as well.

The entire Daimler top management team joins me in sending our very best wishes, and
thanks for a job well-done in South Carolina.

With best personal regards,




